
 

1  Where the submission period ends on a Saturday, Sunday, Bank or Public Holiday the latest date for receipt 

of a submission has been extended to the next working day. (It should also be noted that the period of 24th 

December to 1st January, inclusive, is disregarded from the calculation of any objection period). 
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25 January 2019         Reg. No.: W0293-01 

 

 

Article 23 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations in respect of a licence 

application from Roadstone Limited for a facility located at Roadstone Limited, Killough 

Upper and Glencap Commons Upper, Kilmacanogue, Wicklow. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am to advise that the period for receipt of objections has expired. 

 

Please find accompanying a copy of the third party objection received by the Agency in 

relation to the proposed decision. The Agency will consider the objection in accordance with 

the above referenced legislation. 

 

As a party to the objection you are entitled, but not required, to make a submission in writing 

to the Agency on the other objection, to be received by the Agency no later than 25 February 

2019 1. In accordance with the above referenced legislation, the Agency cannot consider any 

further submissions on the objection after this date so therefore you should ensure that your 

submission is complete and received by the required date.  

 

The details of the decision on this application will be notified to you in accordance with the 

requirements of the above referenced regulations. All documentation relating to this licence 

application is available for inspection on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 - 9160600 

 


